
Message from the President

­ page 1 ­

Happy February, everyone!  I hope you are doing 
well.

We will be holding a meeting this month at La 
Romeria Park, February 2nd at 7:30 PM. The focus 
of the meeting will be to provide an opportunity to 
turn in your 2022 PSF application. Our club 
secretary, Don, will be at the meeting to process 
your paperwork and will have 
applications available. If you plan on 
flying at Entradero Park, you will be able 
to get the gate combinations as well. 
Please bring and wear a mask while in the 
building.

As always, please bring in your latest project and 
share it with the membership. It's always cool to see 
what members are working on and flying.

Once again, I trekked out to the Chino Airport and 
the Planes of Fame Museum to see their F­86 Sabre 
take to the air.  The flight was preceded by a 
presentation on the F­86 and this aircraft, in 
particular. I have included a few pictures from the 
event, including a few visitors. Find more 
information about the F­86’s history here.

Continuing with the Korean War 
theme this month, Saturday February 
5th, the museum will be flying their 
MiG 15 Jet.  Check it out.

There is quite a variety of events scheduled in 
California for February. If you decide to attend, 
please consider sharing photographs and your 
impressions in our newsletter. Here's the full 
schedule.

Entradero Park is available for weekday flying. 
Combinations have changed. Please submit your 
2022 application and contact a club officer to obtain 
the combination.

Last week, I flew in the morning. There were over 
60 geese on the field and at least that many ducks on 

the pond. It was quite a sight when all the 
birds took to the air when I launched my 
YAK 54!  Mid­airs with the birds were a 
real possibility. I couldn’t stop laughing. 
Not my best flight.

The long range forecast for Saturday February 5th at 
Del Cerro Park is for winds of 9 mph out of the 
west­northwest. If this forecast holds, the hill will 
not be flyable. If the wind direction shifts to the 
southwest, the Fun Fly will take place. Guys start 
showing up around noon this time of year.

Once again, Don will be at the Wednesday, February 
2nd meeting to process your 2022 application. This 
is the easiest way to get it done, so come on out!  As 
always, you can find the membership package on our 
website.

Please consider writing an article for 
the newsletter and sharing some 
photographs of what you are up to.

Hope to see you at the meeting or at one of the 
fields.

All the best,
Jeff

February 2022

Next Meeting

February 2nd
La Romeria Park

7:30 pm

Upcoming Fun­Flys

Del Cerro February 5th
Entradero None

http://www.peninsulasilentflyers.com/content/current-membership-package
https://planesoffame.org/aircraft/plane-F-86F
https://planesoffame.org/events-calendar2/hangar-talk_6/131
https://www.modelaircraft.org/event-calendar?field_event_type_target_id=All&field_address_administrative_area=CA&field_address_district=All&field_event_category_target_id=All&field_event_end_date_value=02%2F01%2F2022&field_event_start_date_value=02%2F28%2F2022


­ page 2 ­

February 2022

Planes of Fame F86 Sabre & Friends


